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Dear Parents, 






                       January 2019
Welcome to Term 3. For the first three weeks our topic will be Scotland. We will learn a new scots poem and learn about Robert Burns. We will perform “Flower of Scotland” at the school ceilidh on the 25th of January. We will also create placemats and a table centre for the special guests who attend the ceilidh.  For the remainder of this term our topic will be “A Leopard’s Quest-Apardion”. We will explore the story of Apardion and follow his adventures around Aberdeen. We will use his stories to learn about Scotland’s geography and history and discover more about our own local area of Summerhill. Please feel free to send in any toys, stories, leaflets, pictures or artefacts you think would lend themselves to our topic. 
Maths and Language: 
This term:

Some will be further developing their knowledge of numbers to one hundred. We will also continue to discover new strategies of addition and subtraction to twenty and slightly beyond. Within language, pupils will be working to deepen their understanding of punctuation. They will also be encouraged to begin using a variety of openers whilst exploring instructional writing. 

Some will continue working on their multiplication work. They will continue to work on addition and subtraction (both mentally and written) to one hundred and beyond, numbers to one thousand and simple division. Within language pupils will consolidate their sentence making skills as well as using new punctuation, such as commas. 
Within practical maths all pupils will be covering learning on time, symmetry and shape. 
A reminder of useful information to help you out at the beginning of this term.
· Homework: This term pupils will have spelling, reading and occasional topic homework- choose activities from the task grid.

·  They should always be practising their Big Maths Learn It’s.
· Our Specialist timetable 
-Gym: Monday, Thursday & Friday- Please provide a gym kit. 
-Music: Thursday
- Library- Tuesday- please return old book before a new book can be borrowed. 
Please provide an old shirt or t-shirt for your child to use as a paint apron this term if it has not already been provided.

Please ensure that you sign all homework and reading records.

For updates on your child’s learning, please regularly check our class blog which can be accessed by going to the Fernielea school website and clicking on your child’s class under the class blog heading. 
As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries or questions. I look forward to seeing you all on Parents’ Evening in May. I hope you and your child enjoy the year ahead. 
Kind regards,     
             Miss Munro
